
    

 

 

24th March 2025 

 

EARLY YEARS MUSIC FESTIVAL – TUESDAY 1ST APRIL 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Maple Class will be taking part in the Early Years Music Festival at Badsey First School on Tuesday 
1st April for a morning of music making. The coach will depart at approximately 9.00 a.m. and return 
in time for lunch. 

The entrance fee per child is £1.50 and our amazing PTA will fund the coach. Please make payment 
through ParentPay, thank you. 

The theme this year is ‘Fantastic Fairy Tales’ The children are encouraged to dress for the occasion 
by wearing fairy tale themed costumes. 

We ask that children come to school in their costumes but please send school uniform in a named 
bag and we will change out of our costumes at lunch time. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sam Chance 

Class Teacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

BADSEY MUSIC FESTIVAL – TUESDAY 1ST APRIL 2025 

Name:  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

* I give permission for my child to attend the Badsey Music Festival on 1st April 2025 

* I have signed the off-site visits form for 2024-2025 

* I have paid £1.50 via ParentPay. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………….  Date: ……………………………………. 

 

 


